
Dear friends in Christ, 
 
Warm greetings from St. Andrew’s College in Saskatoon! As we embark upon the year 2024, our hearts 
are filled with gratitude for the enduring support and prayers of our beloved community. Reflecting on the 
challenges we have collectively faced over the past several years we are reminded of the profound truth 
that we are stronger together.  
 
It is with great joy and gratitude that we share the news of the deepening partnership between St. 
Andrew’s College and our partners within the Saskatoon Theological Union. Through our Covenant of 
commitment, we continue to chart a path of collaboration and mutual support, transcending individual 
identities to embrace a shared vision of unity and purpose. While each institution retains its unique 
character and traditions, our collective endeavours serve as a beacon of hope and inspiration for the wider 
community. We hope that our bold ecumenical strides will serve as a catalyst for similar partnerships 
within our denominational traditions, fostering greater unity and understanding among God’s people. 
 
At the heart of our mission lies a commitment to excellence in theological education, and I am thrilled to 
share the exciting developments in our academic programs. Building upon a foundation of shared values 
and mutual respect, the faculty of the Saskatoon Theological Union has finalised the renewal of our Master 
of Divinity and Master of Theological Studies degree programmes. These programmes, offered in an 
intensive format through a trimester model, provide students with the opportunity to pursue their studies 
without the need for relocation. We take great pride in being the first mainline seminary in Canada to offer 
such a pathway, emphasising ecumenism and interdisciplinary collaboration.  
 
In addition to our degree programmes, we remain steadfast in our commitment to lifelong learning and 
professional development. Our Doctor of Ministry programme continues to thrive, attracting a diverse 
cohort of students eager to deepen their knowledge and enhance their ministry. Furthermore, even 
though General Council has decided to discontinue the Designated Lay Ministry programme, we are 
grateful for the opportunity to support the current DLM students as they complete their studies. The 
presence of our DMin and DLM directors and students enriches our community, fostering vibrant dialogue 
and mutual learning. 
 
This past September saw the launch of our Lifelong Learning Pathway—a testament to our commitment 
to inclusive education and spiritual formation. Developed over the past two years, this innovative 
programme offers a flexible and personalised approach to theological and spiritual exploration. Whether 
one is a seasoned pastor seeking continuing education, a lay person committed to furthering their ability 
to support their own and their faith’s community’s journey, or a spiritually curious seeker embarking on a 
journey of discovery, our certificate programmes provide a space for growth, reflection, and 
transformation. 
 
As we stand on the threshold of a new era, we are filled with a sense of excitement and anticipation. The 
challenges of recent years have not weakened our resolve but have instead ignited our imaginations and 
renewed our sense of purpose. We invite you to join us on this journey of compassion, hope, and justice—
to support us, to pray for us, and to walk alongside us as we continue to navigate the ever-changing 
landscape of theological education in the twenty-first century. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or if you wish to explore our academic or 
lifelong learning pathways further. We are here to serve and support you in any way we can. As well, do 
reach out if you have any questions at all, at principal.sac@saskatoontheologicalunion.ca.   
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If you would like to know more about our academic or lifelong learning pathways, feel free to contact the 
College Recruitment Ambassador at shawn.sanfordbeck@saskatoontheologicalunion.ca.    
 
And we would be more than happy to receive your financial support!  Contact our College Secretary at 
collegesecretary.sac@saskatoontheologicalunion.ca for a list of development opportunities and ways to 
give. 
 
May the Spirit continue to guide and bless us as we walk together in ministry. 
 
Yours in Christ,  
 
Dea. Dr. Richard Manley-Tannis 
Principal, St. Andrew’s College 
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